
From: Juanita
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 10:25 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Non Support of Expansion of Islands Trust Authority proposed in the 

Trust Policy Amendments 
 
Dear Islands2050: 
 
The Islands Trust has expanded into areas where they should not be in. In the amendments to the Trust 
Policy Statement, expansion of authority over private docks which are already fully regulated at higher 
levels of government, is not needed. There is currently a groundwater study being undertaken on Pender 
Island taking up valuable staff resources while the core mandate of the Islands Trust, which is land use 
regulation and advocacy, is not being managed.  
 
I do not support the proposed Trust Policy Statement amendments which expand the mandate and 
authority of the Islands Trust. 
 
Respectfully, 
Juanita Evans  
North Pender Island 


